
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Important Notice 
 

 
  

 

 

21st July 2022 
  
RE: Martec Price Revision 1st September 2022 
  
Dear valued customer, 
  
As global market volatility continues and the price of raw materials continue to surge, our 
supply chains factor in and frequently pass on these increased production costs. This coupled 
with inbound and local freight costs soaring to unprecedented levels. While this continues to 
remain the current situation, absorbing these increasing costs has become unsustainable. 
As a result, regrettably we have had to review pricing. 
 
 
We have made every effort to minimise the increases, and in many cases to maintain our 
competitive position kept prices unchanged. We will always strive to provide the same great 
service and quality that our partners rely on us for. 
 
Your new price list will be issued in the coming week, with the revised list becoming effective 
Thursday, 1st September 2022. Orders received after this date will be invoiced at the new 
published price. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact your Martec representative. 
 
We’d like to thank you for your continued support and trust that you understand, we look 
forward to working with you now and in the future to deliver exceptional value to your 
business.  
 
Kind regards, 
David Colantonio | National Sales Manager 
 

  

 
 

http://martecaustralia.com.au/?mc_cid=d378afa88d&mc_eid=UNIQID

